
 
 
Friends, 
 
I am happy to announce that we will be offering Kids Quest all summer long. Starting June 17th, 
Kindergarten through 5th grade students are invited to learn and play from 6:30pm to 7:30pm 
each Wednesday night. We will be memorizing the Apostles' Creed, singing children's praise 
and scripture songs, and learning some art basics.  
 
Due to concerns over COVID-19 we will: 

• be meeting entirely outside. That means we may have to cancel due to inclement 
weather. That's why we have a raindate of August 26th. 

• be requiring masks to be worn by children only if they need to go inside to the 
bathroom.  

• provide individual art supplies that won't be shared. 
• offer hand sanitizer in the cases where children are touching the same thing (like 

playground equipment.) 
• be ending early so that parents can get children home after structured activity if they so 

desire.  

Due to concerns over COVID-19 we won't: 

• be offering snacks or candy 
• be playing organized games 

Our memorization schedule will proceed as follows: 
1) I believe in God, the Father almighty, 
      creator of heaven and earth. (June 17) 

2) I believe in Jesus Christ, his only Son, our Lord, (June 24) 

3)  who was conceived by the Holy Spirit 
      and born of the virgin Mary. (July 1) 



4)   He suffered under Pontius Pilate, 
      was crucified, died, and was buried; 
      he descended to hell. (July 8) 

5)    The third day he rose again from the dead. (July 15) 

6)   He ascended to heaven 
      and is seated at the right hand of God the Father almighty. 
      From there he will come to judge the living and the dead. (July 22) 

 

7) I believe in the Holy Spirit, (July 29) 

8)   the holy catholic church, 
      the communion of saints, (August 5) 

9)   the forgiveness of sins, (August 12) 

10) the resurrection of the body, 
      and the life everlasting. Amen (August 19) 
 


